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Voting should not be allowed for those who break laws. Voting is a privilege . Once 

prisoners are out of prison, then they can be reinstated as a law abiding citizen and 

have all rights restored, including voting. We cannot allow people to have duplicate 

voting addresses either. Only current address should be in the voting database along 

with proof of identity and picture ID. Thank you 


